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WISCONSIN PARK AND RECREATION ASSOCIATION

SO EVERYONE CAN PLAY

November 15, 2024

Terri Vosters, Community Enrichment and Recreation Director
City of Kaukauna

207 Reaume Ave

Kaukauna, W1 54130

Dear Terri,

On behalf of the Wisconsin Park and Recreation Association (WPRA), let me personally congratulate your
department for receiving the Outstanding Aquatic Facility Design/Renovation Award for the Kaukauna Aquatic
Center!

You will receive recognition at the 2025 WPRA Annual Conference & Trade Show Awards Banquet on Thursday,
February 6' at 6:30pm at the Kalahari Resort & Convention Center, Wisconsin Dells, WI. Recognition at the
Awards Banquet includes your project’s name being read by an Aguatics Section Representative, accepting your
award on stage, and appearing on the accompanying slide presentation with your project on it. Please send a
photo of the Center to the WPRA Office at office@wpraweb.org by Friday, December 13, 2024. We will have a
limited amount of time available for the awards presentation, so we apologize that we cannot provide time for you
to make remarks on stage.

We hope you are planning to attend the upcoming Annual Conference and Awards Banquet! If you have not yet
registered and would like more information, please visit the WPRA website, www.wpraweb.org/annual-
conference. If you wish to attend only the banquet, tickets can be purchased for $40 each through the WPRA
Office.

Please email office@wpraweb.org to let us know if you can attend the Awards Banquet by Wednesday, January
8™, 2025. If you have any further questions regarding the 2025 Annual Conference & Trade Show, please contact
the WPRA Office at 414-423-1210.

Again, congratulations on this outstanding recognition for this award!

Sincerely,
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Sandy Schueller
Wisconsin Park & Recreation Association
Associate Executive Director
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